
Northcrest Developments                      161 Bay Street, Suite 1305 
Northcrestdev.ca Toronto, ON, M5J 2S1

April 26th, 2022 

Darnel Harris 
Executive Director 
Our Greenway 

Dear Darnel, 

It has been a pleasure continuing to learn about the work you and your team 
do at Our Greenway, including your work with the City of Toronto to promote 
strong mobility corridors in Northwest Toronto.  

Developing the community conditions under which alternative modes of 
transportation and active mobility can thrive has been a consistent source of 
feedback during our id8 Downsview public consultation process and 
Northcrest Developments is happy to support Our Greenway’s efforts to do 
the same.  

We look forward to our ongoing discussions with Our Greenway and hope 
that our mutual efforts might be coordinated to help build a better mobility 
future for existing and future residents of the Downsview area. 

Sincerely, 

Christopher Eby 
Executive Vice-President,  
Corporate & Pubic Affairs 

Northcrest Developments




